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 Silvia Mankin COMMEMP

ER

2014/7966/P 09/01/2015  12:11:51 I am totally against the proposed plans for redevelopment at West Hampstead Overground station. It is 

absolutely not practical to have a side entrance and to dispose of the front entrance ( West End Lane). It 

will create chaos, as there are lots of people changing from the Jubilee station to the Overground, apart 

from all the people just using the overground. Please do not do this, as it will prove to be very bad 

indeed.
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 Ms M T Griebel INT2014/7966/P 09/01/2015  12:05:06 While I understand the need to update the current station , the planed building , brings nothing to the 

area .We have no need for more retail , due to the enormous amount of shops and restaurant's that are 

being built next door.The design is poor in appearance and materials .It resembles a petrol station ,with 

red brick out door toilets. There is no point to it extreme height  ,large white flat top . The existing 

entrance should be kept , not just for emergency's The Thameslink station has a few meters away have 

kept there original entrance open to great successes .Please re consider the design ,have Camden not 

already allowed some of the worst , bland and badly designed buildings ,to be dumped on West 

Hampstead , please don't allow this eyesore to exist too.I have attend the consultation they have held 

and none of the concerns expressed at it ,have been taken on board in this proposal .
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